
Particularly troubling is the proposal to expand “suitability 
obligations to all recommendations of investment products, services and 
strategies made in connection with a firm’s business, regardless of 
whether the recommendations include securities. 
 
Please leave the suitability requirments as they are. Expanding them to 
other products not related to securities is not needed.   
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